
 

 

BLACK HORSE PIKE REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 
MINUTES OF EXECUTIVE SESSION MEETING 
April 18, 2013– Released to public June 2013 

 
PRESENT - Mr. Kevin Bucceroni, Mrs. Pat Wilson, Dr. Joyce Ellis, Mr. Lou Johnston, Mrs. Dawn Leary, Mr. Jay McMullin, 
Dr. Mark Schmitz,  
ABSENT: Mrs. Jenn Storer, Mr. Ben Zanghi 
 
On the motion of Mrs. Pat Wilson, seconded by Mr. Jay McMullin the Executive Session was called to order at 6:06 pm. 
 
1. Personnel  

There was discussion concerning work history of K. F.  
 

2. BOE Self Evaluation 
The members who have not completed the self-evaluation are unable to log on to the website. 
 

3. Superintendent Evaluation 
The members who have not completed the superintendent evaluation are unable to log on to the website. 
 
 

4. HIB Investigation #2012-0092, 2012-0093, 2012-0095 
All cases were handled correctly. 
 

5. Triton Roof Summer of 2012 Project  
Garrison and Greyhawk have not been paid in full.  We may have to pursue liquidated damages from RMI in this matter. 
 

6. Kevin Bucceroni asked if we would be interested in land acquisition in Runnemede.  Discussion ensued regarding 
Triton, Highland and Timber Creek being landlocked schools.  Consideration may be made about acquiring land.  
 

7. Twilight Alternative School 
Students may be more successful with one principal as opposed to a different principal each night. 
 

 
 

 
 

On the motion of Mr. Jay McMullin, seconded by Mrs. Dawn Leary, the Board of Education adjourned from Executive 
Session at 6:55 pm.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

Jean Grubb 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
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